
March 16, 2024 

 

RE: DVP Application for:  

Lot 4, District Lot 33,  Galiano Island, Cowichan District, Plan 15378 

 

 

 

We, the undersigned maintain our objection to the granting of this Development 

Variance Permit on the basis of our complaints presented at the LTC meeting of 

February 2024. Furthermore we understand there are many more outstanding 

violations, as presented by , that need to be addressed and resolved 

in their entirety  before a DVP is issued. Since most of the violations have been 

present for many years why has the Islands Trust not enforced their rules before now, 

2024? 

 

Yours truly, 
 

Richard and Dorothy Beauchamp 

 

Residents at Galiano Island 

 


